
 

 

 

 

The Government of Manitoba introduced Bill 28 – Prompt Payment for the Construction Industry to 

address delayed payments impacting the construction Industry.   

On April 20 at the RBC Center in Winnipeg, Dan Leduc provided an overview of how Prompt Payment 

legislation dramatically decreases the time spent waiting for payments.   

With the goal of cash neutrality; Dan understands “eliminating delays is key to profitability”.   Dan 

also provided insight on the mechanics of Bill 28 and field industry questions.   

This session was Hosted by the Manitoba Prompt Payment Coalition; a coalition representing 32 

Manitoba Trade Contractor Associations and Unions. 

Dan practices primarily construction law and dispute resolution. He is frequently called upon to advise 

and represent owners, subcontractors, suppliers and builders in such front-end services as contract 

review, tender issues and general construction matters, as well as in litigation and arbitration. Mr. 

Leduc has over 25 years of experience in negotiating, mediating, arbitrating and litigating construction 

disputes including construction liens, trust claims, delay claims, construction insurance claims, and 

architect’s and engineer’s errors and omissions.  
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